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21st February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

After a thorough investigation of the site today with the Health and Safety team, due to storm damage 
it will be necessary for us to cordon off certain areas of the school site for the remainder of the week.   

To minimise student movement around the site, year groups will be based in blocks.  Staff will move 
to the students to ensure Health and Safety measures can be maintained.  To enable this to happen, 
re-rooming will need to take place each day and it will only be possible to accommodate four year 
groups safely in school each day. 

Year 11 will be in school all week.   

The following year groups will learn remotely from home each day: 

Tuesday 22nd:                    Year 10 

Wednesday 23rd:                Year 7 

Thursday 24th:                    Year 8 

Friday 25th:                        Year 9 

The re-rooming schedule for tomorrow is attached, so any students wishing to view room changes 
early can see for themselves.  This will be emailed to students’ school accounts each evening this 
week. 

Please note that remote learning includes live lessons.  For example, there will be a live poetry session 
for all Year 10 students at 8:30 tomorrow (Period 1) delivered by the English team.  These sessions are 
compulsory.  Please see the schedule for other sessions. 

Thank you in anticipation for your support with this unforeseen and unavoidable circumstances.   

 

 

Claire Robbins 

Headteacher 

 
 
 


